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MEMORANDUM FOR All Current and Retired North Carolina National Guardsmen

SUBJECT: Correction Enterprises Benefits Eligibility

1. Governor Roy Cooper recently signed House Bill 120 into law that makes National Guard
members and retirees immediately eligible to save hundreds of dollars on the purchase of items
like eyeglasses, clothing, metal grills and fire pits, printing and furniture from Correction
Enterprises, a division of the NC Dept. of Public Safety (NCDPS). For example, a pair of
prescription glasses often costs $400-$600 or more at a retailer but is priced at under $200 from
Correction Enterprises’ Optical Dept.

2. Correction Enterprises operates 31 plants employing 2,500 inmates to produce 42,000 high-
quality products for governments and their employees, retirees, non-profits and government
contractor firms. Their vision is to “Create a Safer North Carolina through the Changing of
Lives.” As part of the NCDPS family, it is a vision we all can and should support.

3. To set up an account and begin using your new benefit, visit www.correctionenterprises.com.
Click on the State Employees heading, near the top of the page, to find online registration forms
and other information. To learn more about the many products that you can now purchase at
low prices, surf the website and watch for ongoing communication from Correction Enterprises
as weli as from the NCNG.

4. If you have any questions about your new benefit, you may contact Correction Enterprises at

(919) 324-1235.

GREGORY A. LUSK
Major General, NCARNG
The Adjutant General
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